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December 22, 2015 
 
 
Subject:  Deadline for last time buy of Level V products 
 
 
All SLPE Distributors, 
 
 
As you are aware the implementation date for the Level VI standard is Feb 10, 2016.  After that 
date all non-medical External Power Supplies (EPS) brought into the USA that have a date 
code post Feb 10 will be required to meet the Level VI efficiency standard unless the 
application qualifies for an exemption.  We are still allowed to sell pre Feb 10, 2016 
manufactured Level IV and V models (PW, MW and CENB/MENB Series, respectively) and 
will continue to sell our stock out of Ventura while supply lasts. 
 
In consideration of the implementation date after Jan 8, 2016 SLPE will no longer accept 
orders for Level IV or Level V EPS without a documented exemption from the customer.   
 
We expect a surge in orders the first week in January for last time buys of the Level V products 
so we suggest you place your orders as soon as possible to reserve capacity. 
 
 
Regards and Happy Holidays, 
 
 
 
Jim Hamblin 
Director of Distributor Sales 
 
 
   
     
 
 
 
 


